
From : Ron Kirsop <rkirsop@pls-net.org>
Subject : Re: Follow up

To : Carmella Mantello <mantello@nysenate.gov>

From : Carmella Mantello <mantello@nysenate.gov>
Subject : Follow up

To : rkirsop@pls-net.org

Zimbra rkirsop@pls-net.org

Re: Follow up

Fri, Aug 20, 2021 12:14 PM

Thank you for the information, Carmella. I appreciate the explanation and the support.

From: "Carmella Mantello" <mantello@nysenate.gov>
 To: "Ron Kirsop" <rkirsop@pls-net.org>

 Sent: Friday, August 20, 2021 11:44:57 AM
 Subject: Follow up

 
Dear Ron, 

 
Thank you for your follow-up email to Senator Helming regarding co-sponsorship of S.7261, which allows public
bodies the flexibility of continuing to hold virtual or in-person/virtual hybrid meetings in accordance with the
requirements of New York's Open Meetings Law. While Senator Helming supports the bill, at this time Senator
Helming will not be co-sponsoring the bill. Co-sponsorship's of bills can sometimes be tricky. Should the bill be
amended the co-sponsors are not informed of the amendment or amendments. At times, the amendments can
be substantial and completely change the bill's initial intent. Senator Helming will vote in favor of this bill should it
come to the floor for a vote. 

 
Again, thank you. 

 
Carmella R. Mantello 

 Legislative Director 
Senator Pam Helming, 54th District 

 LOB Room 517 
 Albany, NY 12247 

 (518) 455-2366 office 
 (518) 426-6953 fax 

 
Facebook @SenatorHelming 

 Twitter @SenatorHelming
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